AH Committee

From: Kimo Haynes <khaynes@hawaiipetroleum.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 7:57 PM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Lihau'ula Workforce Housing project SUPPORT

Committee Chair Tasha Kama,

I am submitting testimony IN FAVOR of the Lihau’ula Workforce Housing project that is on the agenda for the
September 23, 2020 committee meeting. Specifically, | SUPPORT this project because it will be 100% owner occupied by
Maui residents and it will provide workforce homes for our West Maui community.

Mahalo,

Kimo Haynes
President

Hawaii Petroleum
Minit Stop
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